
6th April, 1929.
Robert M. Lester Bsq. 
Assistant to the President, 
The Carnegie Corporation, 
522, Fifth Avenue, 1SW YORK n. y.

Dear Sir,

I have received the very delightful news from 
oar University Librarian of the generous gift of 10,000» 0 
from your Corjorat; on, for the maintenance of the MeCill 
University Library School; as also of the additional 
donation of 51»500. >0 for the development of its Extension 
Ooureos.

On behalf of the Governors of the University, 
i.:ay I express our very genuine thanks for your generous con­
sidération of our needs. May I also express the hope that 

0 9xce lent work which is being carried on by our Library 
School may not be unworthy of yo ;r generosity and your good, 
opinion.

dith every expression of esteem, believe me

Faithfully yours,

C. F. M.
Acting Principal.

^ opy sent to Hr. Lozner

iîM
a V ;

...

______________________

*>■
 4


